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Dear Members of the Senate Finance & Revenue Committee: 

 

Another gross receipts tax? When are you going to stop bleeding us? Taxing timber 

receipts means the cost of building houses goes up. Democrats have made 

affordable housing a priority. What does it take to see the connection? WE'RE 

TAXED ENOUGH ALREADY! Please vote NO on this bad bill. 

 

Thank you for listening. 


